Billis
Glaslough

Co Monaghan
21/5/18

Planning Office

Monaghan County Council
Glen road

Monaghan

Re: Consultations on new development plan

Dear Sirs

With respect to consultations on the new development plan for
Monaghan, | would like to request a policy that would allow for the
development of serviced sites in villages throughout County Monaghan if

the demand arises for them.

Many thanks
- T“,‘Z S e
C C PLANNING DEPAR r
C Grimley RoE 4
NC 24 MAY 2018 b
|t
MONAGHAN CO. COUNCIL |
il




